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ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

Hello. My name is Michael and my wife and | live up on the Nipomo Mesa. The impact of the particulate matter from
the dunes is real up here!! We both have been to respiratory specialists and continually experience breathing problems
due to the clouds of particulate matter which are in the air constantly. These “clouds” do not have to be seen in order to
be felt!

We are begging State Parks to act responsibly and live up to the mitigation rules. State Parks, please don’t value
recreation over health issues! What if you or a family member were faced with these breathing problems in our area?
Would you act responsibly then?

Thank you.

Michael

Sent from my iPhone



